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Water

Policy INF4: Water Resources

This policy contributes towards achieving objectives 4, 6, 7 & 8.

6.33 Demand for water in the district continues to increase and it is appropriate, 

therefore, that new development minimises the pressure on existing resources. 

Measures to reduce the demand for water should be incorporated into 

new development. Where there is an adverse impact on water resources, 

including groundwater, planning conditions and planning obligations may 

be imposed to mitigate the adverse effects of the development and to secure 

water conservation measures. The Water Cycle Study identifies areas of South 

Oxfordshire where water supply and/or wastewater infrastructure or treatment 

upgrades are required to serve proposed growth. These constraints, and the 

timing of measures to address them, should be taken into account when 

phasing new development. This is particularly important for development 

within Chalgrove, Didcot, Thame, Wheatley and around Oxford which have 

been identified as having significant constraints.
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6.34 Thames Water is the water and wastewater service provider for South 

Oxfordshire. Thames Water is responsible for the planning and implementation 

required to provide a secure supply of water to their customers which supports 

future growth. Thames Water will therefore advise on the capacity of their 

network to supply water to a new development. The Environment Agency has 

a wider role to regulate the use of water and licenses water for use by private 

abstractors and water companies. The Council will continue to work with both 

organisations to ensure water matters are appropriately evidenced and taken 

account of in growth plans.


